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Expert Accountant Hired as 
Managing Director 
February 15, 2021 

 

Fiske & Company, one of South Florida’s oldest public accounting firms, 

announced the hiring of Staci Parrish, CPA, ’96, as managing director of tax and 

accounting. Parrish brings more than 30 years of experience in advising clients 

on a variety of taxation matters. Prior to joining Fiske & Company, Parrish 

worked for a number of national accounting firms, and she is an active member 

of several professional and volunteer organizations in her community. 
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